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Autism Awareness 

Night  

You are cordially invited to attend : 

Autism Awareness Night at Harlan High School  

Autism Awareness for Families, Educators, and First 

Responders—Come hear about pro-active steps that can be 

taken by families of persons with Autism to assist in positive 

interactions when emergency responders need to interact 

with our students in the community.  Presented by Officer 

Rodney Rangel of the Bexar County Sheriff’s Office 

Autism Services Home and Community Safety– Listen to an 

overview of important information and strategies to promote 

safety in the home and community for persons with Autism.  

Presented by Katya Finta of Any Baby Can 

Question and Answer Session for Parents, Educators, and First 

Responders will immediately follow each of the presentations 

 

 

 
Contact Cheryl Parra @ 210 398 2222 or 

Heather Malcolm @ 210 397 5950  with any questions 

 

 

January 14, 2020     

6:00 to 8:00 PM 

 

Harlan High School 

Auditorium 

 

14350 Culebra Road     


